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New Mexico Health Insurance Exchange Broker Training on 
Medicaid Unwinding 
In New Mexico, redeterminations began in March. The first month of anticipated terminations is 
May.  
 
The New Mexico Health Insurance Exchange has provided the below additional documents that 
address Medicaid continuous coverage unwinding and the Special Enrollment Period: 
 
• beWellnm Broker Training Session 
• Resources for agents and brokers 
• Information and FAQs regarding Medicaid continuous coverage unwinding 

https://www.bcbsnmcommunications.com/newsletters/files/2023/producer/BeWellNM_Training_Presentation_3_9_23.pdf
https://www.bewellnm.com/getting-started/agents-brokers/resources/
https://www.bewellnm.com/need-help-replacing-medicaid/

